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PC BULLETIN NO. 2020-01

To: All Property and Casualty Insurers Licensed in Oklahoma
From: Glen Mulready, Insurance Commissioner
Date: March 20, 2020 (Updated and June 18, 2020)

Re: CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19)

PC Bulletin 2020-01 (As Amended) modifies PC Bulletin No. 2020-01 dated March 17,
2020 and April 29, 2020.



PC Bulletin 2020-01 (As Amended) will be effectively rescinded on June 30, 2020, except
as provided below:

1.

E-signatures authorized under Oklahoma law, shall be valid and binding for any
claim or claim related document.

The term of extended grace periods, afforded to insureds pursuant to the original
bulletin, shall be allowed to expire upon reaching the end of the extension.

Medical professional liability insurers are encouraged to continue territorial
coverage expansion for providers to help facilitate delivery of health care in
Oklahoma, such as expansion of telehealth, in connection with COVID-19 and all
other diseases.

Insureds request for midterm audit of policies as a result of change of
risk/premium, shall be continued through year-end 2020.

The term of extended claims reporting periods, afforded to insureds pursuant to
the original bulletin, shall be allowed to expire upon reaching the end of the
extension.

The Department appreciates your support and cooperation in the implementation of this

bulletin.

Questions or comments applicable to this bulletin should be directed to Mike Rhoads
(mike.rhoads@oid.ok.gov) or Ron Kreiter (ron.kreiter@oid.ok.gov), Oklahoma Insurance

Department, 400 NE 50th Street, Oklahoma City, OK 73105-1816.

About the Oklahoma Insurance Department

The Oklahoma Insurance Department, an agency of the State of Oklahoma, is
responsible for the education and protection of the insurance-buying public and for
oversight of the insurance industry in the state.
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